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Dear Committee, 

 

I don't understand the benefit of year-around standard time. I really enjoy the long 

days and late sunsets.  If we don't change to daylight time, I think a lot of good time 

will be wasted very early in the morning,  If anything, I think we should stay on 

daylight time year around.  And we certainly don't want to be on a different time zone 

than Washington and California and British Columbia.  The three west coast states 

were in agreement to go to year-around daylight savings time.  I think that is the 

direction we should go rather than diverge from our neighbors. 


